








                                                                                                           Thursday 15th May 2019 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Year 6 and Parents/Carers,

A huge well done to Year 6 on completing their SATs this week! You have done so well and worked so hard. I am VERY proud of you all! I hope you all have a very restful weekend and now we can look forward to filling your last few weeks at Whittingham with as many fun activities as we can!

Speaking of which… our leavers treat! The votes have been counted and I am happy to announce that our leavers meal will take place at the Dirty Bottles in Alnwick. It is booked for Tuesday 9th July at 6pm. This is the same day as our beach trip. They have agreed to reserve the booth area to the left of the front doors just for us, so apart from using the ladies toilet we will not need to go into the main bar area.
 
Thank you to parents for your lovely comments about this evening – I am so looking forward to this special treat for Year 6. We will organise ordering food closer to the time but I know many of you have a very hectic social life so I thought I’d better give plenty of warning of the date. If your child cannot make that date please can you let me know so I can inform the Dirty Bottles. 

Well done Year 6!

With best wishes,

Mrs Fletcher[image: ]
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CorE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Whittingham, Alnwick, Northumberland NE66 4UP

Telephone: 01665 574222 Email: admin@whittingham.northumberland.sch.uk
Website: www.whittinghamprimaryschool.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Belinda Athey
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